
Australia Indonesia CEPA

On behalf of the Faculty of the Professions, University of Adelaide, I write to express my strong 
endorsement of the proposed Comprehensive Economic Partnership Agreement. This agreement is 
valuable for our (higher education) sector since it will further enhance our ongoing partnership and 
exchange in the areas of teaching as well as research. By facilitating a freer movement of skilled 
people between the countries, and by opening up Indonesian education sector to Australian 
investment, this agreement will enable our mission of delivering a truly borderless education 
experience to students from both countries. 
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